
Dear madams and sirs: 
 
Please know that I am opposed to the above-referenced bill. It is ludicrous to think that the government 
would know how to care for the health of a child better than their own mother and medical practitioner. 
As a father of two and grandfather of six, I prevail upon you to oppose this as strongly as you can. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Preston Oliver 
W. Salem 
 


